
 

 

 

 

May 20, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear PVN Families,  

 

Typically at this time of year, the PTO sends information about joining the PTO  

and purchasing school supplies.  

 

With the uncertainty of the 2020-2021 school year, the PTO considered all options for providing 

school supplies to students. With much discussion with PTO and PVN leadership, we have decided to 

continue to offer PVN families the opportunity to purchase school supplies for next year through the 

PTO.  

 

With all this uncertainty, we cannot say what school supply use will look like.  We are imagining that 

community/shared supplies that we have utilized in the past will not be an option.  Thus, we have 

added an individual school box to our supply list. Please consider purchasing school supplies through 

the PTO. Supplies are purchased in bulk, and we purchase items as they are on sale. By ordering 

through PTO you can be certain that your child will have the exact items requested by teachers. 

 

Once supplies have been ordered and purchased, ​we will not be able to issue any refunds​.  We 

understand that times are uncertain so please purchase with the unknown in mind. We promise to be 

good stewards of your money! 

 

Please complete the form on the opposite side to purchase school supplies and/or to join the PTO. 

This form and payment can be sent directly to PVN at 6450 Marshall Rd., Centerville OH 45459. You 

may also follow the links on the PVN PTO website: ​https://www.centerville.k12.oh.us/schools/pvn/pto 

or visit the PVN PTO Facebook page to follow a link to purchase online through PayPal.  

 

We understand this is a difficult time. Please reach out to the PTO with any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Allison Barrett & Mandy Cherry 

2020 - 2021 PTO Presidents 

pvn.pto6450@gmail.com 

 

→   

https://www.centerville.k12.oh.us/schools/pvn/pto
mailto:pvn.pto6450@gmail.com


PVN PTO Membership and School Supplies  

2020 - 2021  
The PVN PTO is actively committed to enhancing our children's educational experience with 

contributions of financial support and volunteerism.  We collaborate with parents, teachers 

and staff to enrich our children's education and foster the wonder of learning. We create an 

environment that helps strengthen the connection between home and school.  We work hard 

to provide your family with both fundraising and non-fundraising events to create many wonderful family 

memories.  Your involvement through joining, volunteering and participating in PTO sponsored activities gives 

your child the great educational experiences you have come to expect from Centerville City Schools. 

 

The PTO helps purchase classroom equipment and supplies, books and helps to supplement field trips, art 

enrichment programs and supplies, playground equipment, cooking classroom supplies, and a whole lot more! 

Centerville Schools offers many unique educational opportunities for its students and the PTO helps further 

enrich your child’s education.   

 

To ensure we have the ability to do all of these things, we invite you to become a member of the PTO for $15. 

This goes a long way in helping our school.  PTO membership also entitles you to participate in discussions, 

make motions, and vote during monthly PTO meetings.  As a token of our appreciation, we will provide to you a 

school/home communication notepad.  If you are interested in filling a volunteer position on the 2020-2021 

PTO, please contact the PTO Presidents, Allison Barrett and Mandy Cherry at  ​pvn.pto6450@gmail.com​.  
 

School Supplies 

If you have not already purchased school supplies, consider taking the hassle out of school supply shopping! 

The PTO offers a school supply kit​*​ for you to order.  All supplies ordered from the PTO are delivered to your 

child’s classroom.  ​*Order one kit per child. 

 

All money will directly benefit ​your​ child during the 2020-2021 school year.  You will save $5 to $20 and your 

time if you take advantage of ordering the school supply kit from the PVN PTO!! 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

PTO Membership & School Supply Order - Please Fill Out and Include Payment 

 

Guardian’s First Name  

                               

 

Guardian’s Last Name 

                               

 

      Guardian’s Phone ​                                                     ​.  

 

      Guardian’s Email​.​                                                      ​.​.  
 

Child’s Legal Name​.​                                                   ​.​Grade​.​                       ​.​Teacher​.​                                   ​.​(Only if known) 

 

Child’s Legal Name​.​                                                   ​.​Grade​.​                       ​.​Teacher​.​                                    ​.​(Only if known) 

 

Child’s Legal Name​.​                                                   ​.​Grade​.​                       ​.​Teacher​.​                                    ​.​(Only if known)

 

 

$15.00 PTO Membership Dues (per family) 

   

$25.00 School Supplies (Order one set of school supplies for ​each​ child in Preschool /Young Fives/ Kindergarten) 

 

  $35.00 School Supplies (Order one set of school supplies for ​each​ child in 1st Grade.) 

   

$​.​                 ​.​Total Enclosed Cash Check #​.​                 ​.​(Payable to PVN PTO) 

 

Please return to PVN (6450 Marshall Rd., Centerville 45459) by August 1st​, 2020​.     ​→ 

mailto:pvn.pto6450@gmail.com

